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Manufactured Housing Division announces new permitting portal 
 

SANTA FE — The Manufactured Housing Division of the New Mexico Regulation and Licensing 
Department will be launching a new online permitting portal on August 10, 2020.  
 
The new Permitting Portal will make it easier to register as a licensed professional or 
Homeowner. Licensed professionals and Homeowners who will be planning foundation work, 
structural repair, or refurbishing, gas conversions, or electrical, mechanical, or plumbing, will 
now utilize the new permitting portal.  
 
“Our vision is to deliver an exceptional customer experience by implementing an easy to use 
24/7 portal that enables MHD staff to bring efficiency, online payment and accurate reporting to 
the licensing and permitting process for Licensed Professionals and Homeowners, “stated 
Superintendent Marguerite Salazar.  
 
MHD will host a virtual introduction training session that will be held on Thursday, August 6, 
2020 at 10:00 a.m.  To register, please visit NMRLD.com. 
 
The New Mexico Regulation and Licensing Department regulates more than 425,000 
individuals and businesses in 35 industries, professions and trades across the state. Its goal is to 
assure that New Mexicans receive quality services from qualified individuals and businesses 
while also ensuring fair and prompt administrative process.  
 

### 

“The Mission of the New Mexico 
Regulation and Licensing Department 

is to ensure New Mexicans receive 
quality care and services from 

qualified professionals”. 

 


